

April 5, 2006

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am pleased to endorse the World Memorial Tour which honors our brothers and sisters who perished in the September 11th terrorist attack against our country.

The fire service is fortunate to have this outstanding memorial to commemorate those killed so horrifically on that day of infamy that will live in our hearts and touch our souls forever. May your two-year journey progress smoothly and reinstill the sense of pride and patriotism that swept the country after 9-11.

Thank you for undertaking this massive and worthwhile project.

Alan V. Brunacini Fire Chief